
 

 

 
 

 
 
Date:  Friday, 9 February 2018 

 
    

Notice to Shippers 
 

Weather delays to Forum Pacific V.173N 
Apia cargo 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following severe weather conditions in the east 
pacific the Forum Pacific v173n has now sailed from Pago Pago after completing her cargo 
operations.  
The conditions in Apia are still unsafe for her to return for berthing, which has resulted in the 
vessel adjusting her schedule / course and heading for the port of Nuku’alofa in Tonga. 
 
All the Apia cargo on board the Forum Pacific V173 will be discharged in 
Nuku’alofa on Monday (12th Feb) where it will be transhipped onto the Southern Lily V422.  
 
The Southern Lily V422 will arrive in Apia with an eta of 15th February. 
 
PFL would like to apologise for the change in vessel schedule that is unfortunately out of our 
immediate control. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 
  
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

